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Our Ref: DJ:DL 

MEDIA RELEASE 

ROAD CONDITIONS REPORT – PILLIGA ROAD CLOSED 

Further to the road conditions report of 9am, Coonamble Shire Council now advises the 
travelling public that Pilliga Road is closed north of Floddenfield Road, with about 45cm of water 
flowing over causeways at this point. 

Heavy rainfall near Baradine – that closed the Baradine Road earlier this week – has now 
drained westward through the Pilliga Forest to block the Pilliga Road. 

All unsealed roads within the Local Government Area remain OPEN to all traffic, with drivers 
requested to exercise caution and drive to conditions at all times. 

Baradine Road is open through to Coonabarabran. 

Council staff periodically inspect roads during and after rain events and issue updated road 
bulletins as conditions change.  
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